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Ahakoa he iti pounamu.                                                                   Although it is small, it is a treasure.
Kia ora koutou,                                                                               What a wonderful day we had on Friday! Thank you all so much for your help and support on the day, we really appreciate it and many hands certainly do make for lighter work. It was the fastest pack up ever.                                            The children all enjoyed their day and we got some really positive feedback about having the running in the morning, and holding the event at this cooler time of year.  It was great not having to worry about the BBQ and the Home and School made a profit of $380. 
	What’s happening this week?                             Wednesday: BOT meeting                                                                 Thursday: Lisa teaching.   Playgroup                                                                       Next week:                                                                   Monday: Mrs Scott teaching                                                        This Term:
Duffy theatre at Mokau: Monday 15th May, we will be taking the bus.
Ripper rugby at Clifton Park: Tuesday 23rd May
Senior Team challenge at TSB stadium: 26th May


Kapahaka
We have been invited to join weekly Kapahaka sessions at Mokau school on Thursday mornings, with the children from Mokau and Whareorino schools. We’re hoping to start next week and I’m investigating the cost of using the bus each week for that short trip as a weekly travel and time commitment is expensive, and a big ask for parents.  Having said that, I know that some parents may want to come along as well, which would be great.  Watch this space, I’ll know more next week.
Firewood:                                                                                             Glen and Sharon have some split wood all ready to be collected. Thank you!                                                                                                    Is there anyone who would be willing to collect some and deliver it to school? Please call Glen and Sharon 7525898 to arrange a time.

NB: there are Mt Messenger travel delays this week

Have a great week. 
Nga mihi, Chris & the A-Team

Quote of the week
“Folks are usually about as happy as they make their minds up to be.”
― Abraham Lincoln
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